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co-option for a councillor
After many years of valuable service to the community Jason Byard has resigned from the Parish Council, and a Notice of Casual Vacancy has been advertised.  As an election has not been requested the Parish Council is able to co-opt, and anyone interested in becoming a Parish Councillor should contact the Clerk.
Lowering the speed limit
A survey was carried out in March this year but there were comparatively few returns.  Because of this the survey is being repeated and will be delivered by Councillors in the next couple of weeks for residents to complete and return or complete online.  
Egmere Energy
A meeting regarding the maize harvest is to be held at the end of August.  More information on routes and dates will be available shortly.
Permissive path
The feasibility of a permissive path is being considered by the Parish Council between Burnham Thorpe and Burnham Market (near the new Doctors Surgery).  There will be more information on this in due course.
Millennium Piece
The Fakenham Area Conservation Team are planning to do a tidy up on Millennium Piece on Sunday 26th September starting at 10 am and going on to 12.  All welcome to attend anytime during the morning for as long as they like.
Planning parish online
A public map has been created to view planning applications and decisions made for the parish.    To view the public map (https://shared.xmap.cloud?map=adca7a9b-7ca9-4dc9-8949-4feb9419c005)  just zoom in on the property and left click.  It will then bring details of planning applications in a box on the left. Click on the planning application and details for that property are attached including a link to the Borough Council documents.  
Parish Council MeetingS
It has been agreed by Councillors to hold meetings 6 weekly.  The new meeting dates are Tuesday 31st August, Monday 11th October and Monday 22nd November.  These meetings will be held in the Nelson Memorial Hall at 6.30 pm.  
Minutes
The minutes to all parish meetings are on the website and the Noticeboard near the bus shelter.  If parishioners with no internet access would like copies of the minutes or other documents, then please contact the Clerk.  
Contact 
Any issues please contact the Clerk – Sarah Raven on email: clerkburnhamthorpe@gmail.com or telephone 01328 738512 / 07788516733 
Website for Burnham Thorpe Parish Council:  https://clerkburnhamthorpe.wixsite.com/btpc
